
 
 
From: Kurt Eggebrecht <kurt.eggebrecht@appleton.org>  
Sent: Thursday, February 06, 2020 11:53 AM 
To: Britney K. Stobbe <Britney.Stobbe@Appleton.org> 
Subject: FW: REason why 
 
For BOH/Fox River House 
 
Kurt Eggebrecht 
Health officer  
Appleton Health Department 
920-832-6429 
 
From: William Siebers <siebersw@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Thursday, February 6, 2020 5:11 AM 
To: Kurt Eggebrecht <kurt.eggebrecht@appleton.org> 
Subject: REason why 
 
Good morning Kurt.  There seems to be some confusion.  Hopefully I can explain myself better than I.  I 
refer the noise variance back of Fox River House because I received a couple complaints last year 
regarding loud music at night coming from . . .  It was ASSUMED that it was coming from FoX River 
House.  I live a little over a mile away and I heard it at 9p.  it was a Sunday night I recall.  I never checked 
it out so I don't know if it was from Fox River house and I NEVER checked it out with you.  Nevertheless, I 
wanted to have contact with the owners of Fox River House regarding their request and establish some 
kind of relationship. I was not able to do this prior to the initial vote on this.  Even though the owners met 
with neighbors immediately surrounding the establishment and the neighbors were satisfied, I still wanted 
to meet with the owners.  I found out that they aren't necessarily owners that are there a lot.  However, in 
talking with the staff I learned the best way to communicate with them and I was assured that they are 
quick to respond.  That satisfied me.  I just want to make sure if there are problems resulting from music 
being played outside I can get them quickly addressed.  Being that I am not in opposition of the noise 
variance I see no need to attend the Health Committee meeting and appreciate the committee's 
understanding of my refer back.  Have a great day. 

Attention: This message was sent from a source external to the City of Appleton. Please use caution 
when opening attachments or clicking links.  
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